Wyse, Lisa (UTC)

From: Pratt, David (UTC)

Sent: Friday, January 06, 2012 2:31 PM

To: Wyse, Lisa (UTC)

Subject: FW: June 24 email

Attachments: Dennis White letter.doc; FW: Regarding Parker's Moving

Lisa, here is a copy of the email | sent to Mr. Dennis White for the files.

Dave Pratt
Assistant Director for Transportation Safety
dpratt@utc.wa.gov 360.664.1100

From: Pratt, David (UTC)

Sent: Friday, January 06, 2012 2:30 PM
To: 'white.dennis@att.net'

Subject: June 24 email

Mr. White. | am responding to your June 24, 2011 email to the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission.

Dave Pratt
Assistant Director for Transportation Safety
dpratt@utc.wa.gov 360.664.1100




Date: January 6, 2012

To: Dennis White,
World Wide Movers

From: David Pratt,
Assistant Director, Transportation Safety

Re: June 24 email to the commission

Mr. White. | am responding to your June 24, 2011 email to the Washington Utilities and Transportation
Commission. In your email, you questioned the temporary authority the Commission granted to Arays
Moving Service, LLC. on June 21, 2011 under docket TV-110407.

Before | respond to your concerns, I'd like to address the last statement in your email. You indicated
you had questioned another temporary permit we issued to Parkers Moving Systems (TV-110612) in
May 2011 but had not received a response. | apologize that you did not receive a response. It appears a
simple clerical error occurred and your email address was entered incorrectly when responding. | am
attaching that email so you can see what the response to that protest was and so you can see that it was
sent to dennis.white@att.net by mistake. Again, sorry that you did not receive the original-response.

Regarding the concerns raised in your May 9 letter regarding Arays Moving Service LLC.

The Commission may not deny entry to a company that demonstrates that they are fit, willing and able
to provide the service. The issues you raised regarding local zoning requirements are outside of our
review. The commission does not have authority over local government requirements. There is no
statute or rule that prescribes requirements for the business premises of intrastate household goods
moving companies; or, that precludes a home-based business.

My understanding is that all companies obtaining a state business license are advised by the state
Department of Licensing to check into and comply with all state, federal and local government
requirements for their business.

Regarding the foreclosure issue you raised. Again, that is outside our review criteria. It is not our
business to determine or know about future buyers of the property and their intentions.

David Pratt
Assistant Director for Transportation Safety
dpratt@utc.wa.gov 360.664.1100




